
I am a licensed clinical social worker employed in the hospital. I urge you to pass bill HB2359. Everyone deserves to be heard , 
understood and communicated with through someone who can accurately translate. This is critical in medical situations especially. 
HB2359 will help protect our most vulnerable populations.

Thank you,
Susan Bishop, LSCW


